
What a fabulous first 

term we have had in 

Hedgehog class. It has 

been lovely to get to 

know everyone and their 

families over the past 7 

weeks. Everyone has 

settled in to the new 

school year beautifully 

which has started our 

year together on a 

positive note. 

 

We kicked off our year 

with the question 

‘Where Will Our Future 

Take Us?” where we 

have dressed up, shared 

our goals for the future 

and had a think about 

what the world might 

look like in the future. It 

has been great to see 

children asking questions 

about the world around 

them and exploring how 

their personalities may 

fit to certain career 

paths. 

 

Our Van Gogh inspired 

skyline paintings are well 

underway and are 

looking incredible! We 

have worked so hard on 

our colour mixing and 

experimenting with paint 

to be able to produce 

our own artwork. 

 

We have also been 

showing off our 

wonderful history 

learning by creating 

posters all about Neil 

Armstrong and the 

Apollo 11, linking to our 

English text of Bob The 

Man on the Moon. We 

have worked on writing 

stories, diary entries and 

letters based on the 

book and taking on the 

role of Bob and the 

aliens. 

 

Here’s to hoping next 

term is just as exciting as 

this one has been! 

What a Wonderful Term! 

Next Term... 

Next term is centred around the question “Hidden Behind the Picture Is…?” which 

will be based around art and history. We will be learning about the artist Beatriz 

Milhazes and thinking about equality as our value of the term. We will also of 

course have lots of lovely Christmas celebrations towards the end of term (is it too 

late to think about putting the tree up?). We can’t wait to welcome you back after 

half term! 

Home Learning: 

As a school, we set home 

learning to further pupil’s 

progress. Spellings are sent 

home every week alongside a 

piece of English or maths work. 

We also expect children to 

read at home with an adult as 

much as possible (there might 

even be some prizes involved!) 

Key dates for the diary: 

30th October - Start of Term 2 

2nd November - Artist dress up day 

13th-17th November - Anti-Bullying Week 

13th November - World Kindness Day 

18th November - Children in Need 

8th December - Christmas Jumper Day 

12th December - KS1 Christmas Production 

20th December - End of Term 2 
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